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BUILDER  BULLETIN  #2018-08 

(December 18, 2018) 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS 
 

 

LIMITED INSPECTIONS ON DECEMBER 24, 2018 
 
The City of Brampton offices will be closed at noon on Monday, December 
24, 2018.  As such, please be advised that all inspections for production 
builders will be capped at 100 for that day.  To ensure your inspection 
needs are met, please arrange to have your required inspections booked 
prior to December 24, 2018. 

 
 
 


